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harassment is harassment in the
workplace, on a street, in a public

transportation, or in some other public
place, like a school or a party. Harassment

includes unwelcome sexual advances,
requests for sexual favors, and other
verbal or physical conduct of a sexual
nature. People who engage in sexual

harassment may do so because of their
status as supervisors, employers,

coworkers or clients, or because they are
strangers with power over the person
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receiving the offensive behavior. It can
also occur between two persons of the

same sex, but that’s less common than a
situation between two persons of the

opposite sex. What is sexual harassment?
Sexual harassment is harassment in the

workplace, on a street, in a public
transportation, or in some other public

place, like a school or a party. Harassment
includes unwelcome sexual advances,
requests for sexual favors, and other
verbal or physical conduct of a sexual
nature. People who engage in sexual

harassment may do so because of their
status as supervisors, employers,

coworkers or clients, or because they are
strangers with power over the person

receiving the offensive behavior. It can
also occur between two persons of the

same sex, but that’s less common than a
situation between two persons of the

opposite sex. What Is Sexual Harassment?
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The legal term for sexual harassment is
sexual discrimination, meaning any action

on the basis of someone’s gender or
gender expression. Sexual discrimination

may also include a hostile work
environment, where sexual harassment is
present, and sexist discrimination, which

may have no particular sexual harassment
element. Sexual harassment is
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